DAKOTA VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT #61-8 v EEPEDER@ME@
REGULAR BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING by beard on
OCTOBER 9, 2017 H/B N7
APPROVED MINUTES
DAKOTA VALLEY ADMINISTRATION CENTER

REGULAR SESSION - 7:00 PM

* All motions are carried and unanimously approved unless otherwise indicated.

#0043 — Motion by Heeren, second by Kistner, to move into executive session at
6:30pm to discuss student matters as required by SDCL 1-25-2(1), Superintendent Dr.
Rasmussen, Administrator Sommervold, a Dakota Valley student and parents were in
attendance.

Superintendent Dr. Jerry Rasmussen, Administrator Sommervold, the Dakota Valley
student and parents exited executive session at 6:43pm.

Superintendent Dr. Jerry Rasmussen, Administrator Sommervold, the Dakota Valley
student and parents entered executive session at 6:48pm.

Executive session ended at 7:02pm.

The Regular Meeting of the Dakota Valley Board of Education was called to
order by Chairperson Reiff at 7:04 pm on October 9, 2017. Roll Call indicated the
following members present: Reiff, Kistner, Hoffman, Heeren, and Dooley.
Administrators Dr. Rasmussen, Hamm, Jensen, Clements, Halverson, and Sommervold,
along with Beth Fennel from the Dakota Dunes North Sioux City Times, and Dakota
Valley teacher Stacey Langley were in attendance.

Superintendent Dr. Rasmussen led the Pledge of Allegiance.

#0044 - Motion by Heeren, second by Hoffman, to approve the agenda as presented.

Superintendent Dr. Rasmussen updated the board on the Conflict of Interest Disclosures
as required by SDCL 1-16E-21.

#0045 - Motion by Dooley, second by Kistner, to approve the minutes of the Regular
September 11, 2017 Board of Education Meeting minutes as presented.

#0046 - Motion by Kistner, second by Heeren, to approve the current bills/claims as
presented.

#0047 - Motion by Kistner, second by Heeren, to approve the financial statements as
presented.
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Administrative and Board Reports were reviewed.

A discussion was held about creating a Health Occupation Pathway in partnership with
Western Iowa Technical Community College. The board would like to pursue this. Board
member Heeren would like to look into the possibility of having some sponsorships to
help offset the costs to the district.

#0048— Motion by Heeren, second by Kistner, to approve a student trip to Washington
D.C., June of 2019.

A discussion was held on the possibility of adding electronic signage in front on the
school. The board would like Superintendent Dr. Rasmussen to have several different
options to discuss at a later board meeting.

A discussion was held about the patio in front of the New High School. The board would
like Superintendent Dr. Rasmussen to have several different options to discuss at a later
board meeting.
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